






February 2013 / Adar 5773
Dear Regional Chairmen, Chapter Presidents, and Chapter Officers,

At Leadership Convention this past fall we stressed the importance of inter-chapter communication and working together with our peer officers. In order to achieve this goal, the Executive Board will be holding separate kinnusim for each of the chapter board positions.  Through these kinnusim you will get a chance to better know your overseeing officer as well as other chapter officers holding your same position.  You will also have the opportunity to learn new programs and exercises that help strengthen your role as a leader, and to help you prepare for the next person holding your position.  If you are a Regional Chairman who is not on chapter board, you should attend the kinnus of your overseeing officer.  Regional Chairmen are expected to attend. If you are both chapter officer and regional chairman – please attend the kinnus for your chapter office. If you are unable to do so, please call 
Marc Bornstein at 617-699-6131.
The kinnusim will be held from April 5-6, 2013. Locations for all officer kinnusim are listed on the application form.

All participants should plan to arrive at their hosting Kinnus home between 4:45 -5:15pm 
on Friday the 5th, and must make a commitment to stay until the Kinnus concludes after Shabbat on Saturday night (approx. 8:00pm).  You will need to set up your own transportation. If you need directions, please call your overseeing officer.  Nobody will be allowed to attend any of the kinnusim if they arrive any later than 6:30pm on Friday, when we will be starting Shabbat. The Kinnus will end at approximately 8:00pm on Saturday night. 

We are counting on all of you to make these kinnusim a great success.  We would like to see as much participation as possible.  Even if you have never been to a regional event you are strongly encouraged to attend.  If you have any questions or ideas for the kinnusim please feel free to contact Marc (617-699-6131 / president@nerusy.org) or your overseeing officer.

Send the enclosed form and check for $60, made out to NERUSY by Monday, March 11th. 

We are looking forward to spending a fantastic Shabbat together!

B'SHALOM,

Marc Bornstein, Rachel Kaufman, Dan Katz,
Ali Flagler, Gabby Warshay, Simon Rubenstein
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